
 

TOWN COMMISSION MEETING 

March 28, 2023 at 6:30 PM 

 

 

AGENDA ITEM TITLE: 
 

DISCUSSION, SPLASH PAD UPDATE 

SUBJECT: Update to the progress of the Splash Pad 

STAFF ANALYSIS: 

 

Town Staff has placed the Splash Pad out for bid multiple times without 

success.  It is believed to be because the bid requires the design of the 

entire park.  After consulting with engineering, we plan to revise the RFP 

to include the Splash Pad and accessories only.  The remaining 

infrastructure and parking will be done by staff selected vendors to help 

manage costs.  The stormwater portion must be approved prior to 

obtaining bids as design plans may change. Once it is sent to the State for 

approval, we will release the revised RFP and move forward with the 

infrastructure, parking lot and the center gazebo while the bid process 

happens.   

FISCAL IMPACT: None 

STAFF RECOMMENDATION: Discussion Only 

ATTACHMENTS: 
 

None 

 


